COBRE HIGH SCHOOL

1300 Tom Foy Blvd
P.O. Box 749
Bayard, New Mexico 88023
Office: (505) 537-4020
Fax: (505) 537-5503

July 20, 2023

Bayard City Council Members,

Let me start by thanking you for the continued support you have given Cobre High School. This
year Cobre is having the homecoming football game on September 29, 2023. Cobre is
requesting police and fire department assistance with the annual painting of the C on Thursday,
September 28™, and with the parade on Friday, September 29'™". The parade will begin at
2:00pm. Thank you for your continued support.

Thank you,

Artie Sanch&z

Cobre High Athletic Director




